

## Little Angels

## January 2019 Parent Newsletter



Verse of the Month: "Cast your cares upon Him for He cares for you." 1 Peter 5:7

Dear Parents.

"Happy New Year!" Can you believe the New Year is upon us? We are so excited and ready for a fabulous year together. We will continue to practice drawing beautiful pictures for you, easel painting, creating beautiful art work and much more.

Thank you for your generous Christmas gifts. We are so blessed and honored.

This month we will be introducing potty training to those children who are ready. We do not want to pressure the children, but if we all partner together it will be a positive and successful experience.

Please be sure to check your parent folder regularly for important artwork and class projects. Also, it is state law that parents must sign their children in & out each day. Thank you.

I am always willing to talk with you about any concerns you may have. Thank you for your support and prayers.

God bless you,

Loretta Nelson, Head Teacher



January 2 - 4

January 7 - 11

January 14 - 18

January 22 - 25

Winter Wonderland

Winter Animals

Dr. King / Black History

Free Choice / Chinese New

Year



## Important Info

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day Monday, January 21st



Treehouse will be closed in honor of Dr. King

## Clothing Reminders

- ⇒ Please remember to put your child's name on everything!
- ⇒ Put loose pants and clothing with elastic waistbands on our children learning to use the potty.
- ⇒ Please no overalls or onesies on any of the children. Thank you!